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Ref. No.: MOE/SDHER/CON/2/5 27 August, 2024

All Vice Chancellors of Public Universities
All Principals of University Constituent Colleges

Dear Aok,
CONTINUING STUDENTS' APPLICATION FOR SCHOLARSHIPS AND LOANS

The above subject matter refers.

As we strive to support our students in their academic journeys, it is important
that we ensure all eligible continuing students are aware of and take advantage
of the financial assistance available to them through scholarships and loans.

To facilitate this, we request your assistance in encouraging all continuing
students at your institutions to apply for these scholarships and loans. The
application process has been simplified to ensure ease of access; students can
apply using the USSD code by dialing *642# on their mobile phones and following
the prompts provided. Please also, encourage all the continuing students to
complete their applications promptly,

We urge you to disseminate this information widely using all available
communication channels in your campuses,

Thank you for your continued support. (‘]7 Q_M
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